
SANDOVAL COUNTY ETHICS BOARD 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING OF SEPTEMBER 26,2019

AND NOTICE OF SUBSEQUENT MEETING: 

The Ethics Board meeting scheduled for Thursday, September 
26, 2019 at 4:30 p.m. has been rescheduled.

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 2, 2019,
at 4:30 p.m. The meeting will be held at the Sandoval County 
Administration Building, Commission Chambers (3rd floor), 
1500 Idalia Road, Building D, Bernalillo, NM. 

For more information, call the County Attorney’s Office at 
(505) 867-7507.

NOTICE TO PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES: If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, qualified 

sign or language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid or service to attend or participate in the meeting, please contact 

the Office of the County Attorney at (505) 867-7507 as soon as possible before the meeting date, preferably one (1) week prior to 

the meeting date. Public documents, including agenda and minutes, can be provided in various accessible formats. 

  Posted 8/6/19




